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SEEING THE ROUND CORNERS WILL RETURN WEEK.
   In the meantime, give thought to this.  A Research Paper published in 1998 by the U.S. Department of Agriculture/Forest Service chronicles the tests conducted in 1989 on the use of carbaryl (or formulations thereof) on treatment of pine beetles in the western United States, and the effectiveness.
   Since the U.S. Forest Service knew way back then there was an effective treatment, why allow the spread of it and the epidemic that resulted? Remember all the hype on how there was nothing that could be done?
   Also consider this.  A news release announced earlier this month that the U.S. Forest Service was scheduled to begin spraying 7,400 trees the week of May 12th with you guessed it – CARBARYL! The trees are located around various U.S. Forest Service campgrounds in Colorado. The caveat in the announcement was that spraying could only be done in dry conditions.
   The reader's comments or questions are always welcome. E-mail me at doris@dorisbeaver.com.
